
  

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

New Riverbank School & ELC – Key dates for diaries 
 
 

Following my previous letter of March 18th, I am delighted to advise that the new 
Riverbank School & ELC will officially open to staff and children on Friday, May 

9th.   
 
To enable staff to pack, decant and set up in the new building we have obtained 

special permission for three closure dates prior to the school opening on May 9th. 
 

Please be advised that there will be no school for children on the following 
dates: 
 

Friday, May 2nd – Closure day 1  
Monday May 5th – Public Holiday 

Tuesday May 6th – In Service Day 
Wednesday May 7th – Closure day 2 
Thursday May 8th – Closure day 3 

 
 

Staff will be busy preparing this fantastic new learning environment for the children to 
support a seamless transition into their new school.  The children and teachers will 
have the opportunity to visit their new school next month prior to the official opening 

day on May 9th. 
 

I know the children and staff are exceptionally excited about moving to their new 
building and accessing the outstanding new learning environment and facilities.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Shona Milne 
Chief Officer education & Lifelong Learning 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Your Ref :   
Our Ref :        
Contact: Shona Milne 
Location: Marischal College 
 

Date: 26 March 2025 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


